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Baseline Document Change Announcement 
 

 

Working Drawings Signatures 
 

BDC11T-03 
 

March 16, 2012 
 

SUBJECT: Revised: Release of the Working Drawings Procedure, 2011 

 

 

Working Drawing Procedure, Section 1.2.4.1, has been revised for submittals for all projects 

containing multiple plan sheets to provide a stamp that allows the State Transportation Engineer 

to sign just once using a revised Stamp B in a cover letter written by the designer. All the plans 

are then stamped with new Stamp B1. 

 

Supercedes BDC11T-03, dated December 7, 2011 and BDC05T-03, dated May 16, 2005 

 
 

Implementation Code S (SPECIAL) 

 

Changes must be implemented in all applicable Department projects as stated in the Baseline 

Document Change Announcement. 
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Attachments: Working Drawing Procedure 2011 

 


